
Palestinian President Mahmud
Abbas Urges UN Security
Council to Reject Unfair Quartet
Report

United Nations, July 9 (RHC)-- Palestinian President Mahmud Abbas has called on the U.N. Security
Council to reject a key report by the diplomatic Quartet that condemned both Israel's occupation and
Palestine's resistance.

Abbas said in a statement that the report, which was published by the European Union, Russia, the
United Nations and the United States, "does not further the cause for peace."  It is due to be presented for
discussion at the U.N. Security Council over the coming weeks, although a date has not yet been set.

Palestine Liberation Organization Secretary-General Saeb Erekat also condemned the document as an
"attempt to equalize the responsibilities between people under occupation and the foreign military
occupier."



The report's findings and recommendations are supposed to serve as the basis to revive the Israeli-
Palestinian peace process that has been put on hold since a U.S. initiative collapsed in April 2014.
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